
 

We are delighted to announce that we have been successful 

in our tender for the ISA Sailfleet J80’s for 2014 

 

 

These boats will be in high demand given the success we had with 

them last year, so you better book your slots early. 

Booking will be carried out through the marina office and details 

will be published soon re this. 

Keep watching out on www.hyc.ie and our facebook page for 

more information soon. 

http://www.hyc.ie/

